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SNAP PARENT CARER FORUM









A parent participation Forum creating opportunities for parent carers to work with service providers to improve the delivery of Social Care, Education and Health Services





NEWSLETTER, School Holiday Edition 2017





What is Happening Locally?


Central Bedfordshire Council is running a School Transport Consultation


� HYPERLINK "http://www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/council/consultations/travel-assistance/overview.aspx" �http://www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/council/consultations/travel-assistance/overview.aspx�


The consultation finishes on the 20th of August. Please be aware that the new policy will impact everyone, not just new people coming into the system. It is therefore imperative you have your say. SNAP is the forum which has a seat at the table at strategic meetings, where decisions are made that affect our community. 


SNAP is in the process of writing a report of the impact the new proposed policy will have on families. We are gathering comments and views. It is important as many people as possible complete the survey. As well as completing the CBC survey can you please tell us how you feel about the consultation. We are an independent forum which is made up of parent carers. Even if it is a couple of lines emailed to admin@snappcf.org.uk, it will be helpful to the forum and to our report.


SNAP has met with the Assistant Director Public Protection & Transport Community Services and the Community Intelligence Manager Knowledge & Insight Chief Executive’s Team to discuss our concerns. Parent carers have told us that if they lose their right to free school transport because they have a Motability car and will now be paid mileage that they will be unable to work, be pushed further into poverty and they lose their respite during the school hours. The impact on post 16 Educational Needs (SEN) in the future making a contribution towards their travel may mean for some young people they will no longer be able to access college placements. SNAP has asked the local authority to meet with families so they can participate directly in this consultation to hear the impact this policy will have on families. Please see the next page for further information.


Max Cards


We are delighted to be offering families the opportunity to purchase a Max Card. The Max Card is a discount card for families of children with additional needs. Families simply show their Max Card upon entry to a venue to obtain free or discounted admission. They cost 3.70 each and are available from our website � HYPERLINK "http://www.snappcf.org.uk/" �http://www.snappcf.org.uk/�

































































 





SNAP PCF upcoming events:





School Transport Meeting


Friday the 22nd of September 12.45pm – 2.30pm


At the Council Chambers, Watling House, Dunstable, LU6 1LF





Please email � HYPERLINK "mailto:admin@snappcf.org.uk" �admin@snappcf.org.uk� to book a place or call 07984 545044 and leave a message.





Please remember to get in touch with your comments to help us produce a report which we hope to present at the local authority Overview & Scrutiny Board.














How to contact SNAP?


Our Participation Manager, Kirsty Green, can be contacted either by email � HYPERLINK "mailto:Kirsty@snappcf.org.uk" �Kirsty@snappcf.org.uk� or call 07805 002163


For administrative or membership queries, please email � HYPERLINK "mailto:admin@snappcf.org.uk" �admin@snappcf.org.uk� or call 07984 545044 


Follow us by liking our Facebook page: � HYPERLINK "https://www.facebook.com/snappcf.org.uk/?ref=bookmarks" �https://www.facebook.com/snappcf.org.uk/?ref=bookmarks�


Follow us on Twitter https://twitter.com/snappcf


Take a look at our new website: � HYPERLINK "http://www.snappcf.org.uk" �www.snappcf.org.uk� 




















What is SNAP?


SNAP is a pro-active group of parents who all have children or young people with additional needs or disabilities.  We have come together as a group of parent carers to work with other individuals and organisations to help influence and improve the local services that are provided for our children and young people within Central Bedfordshire. 


We focus on helping to raise the standard of social care, education and health services within the county, to ensure that these services are provided in a way that meets the needs of all disabled children and their families in the county.


As parents of disabled children and young people, we bring a real-life perspective and experience to the planning and development of the services that our families use.  We constructively challenge decisions that are taken by our local council and health authority about the future planning of services; we work in partnership with our local council and health authorities to make decisions about services they deliver.

















The Local Offer for Central Bedfordshire


SNAP has worked with the Local Authority to co-produce the Local Offer - the aim of this website is to offer parent carers a ‘one stop shop’ to find information about services you may need if you have a child or young person with SEND. You can find the Local offer here: � HYPERLINK "http://www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/children/sen-disability/landing.aspx" �http://www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/children/sen-disability/landing.aspx�




















